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   5th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 28th April 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr East 99% 92 

Second Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 97.3% 170 

Third Mr Stoddart 96.7% 90 

Fourth Miss Walsh 94.1% 30 

Fifth Mrs McCoy 91.8% 45 

 

Breakfast Club 

There will be no Breakfast Club on Monday 8th May due to the commencement of the 

year 6 tests.  Breakfast Club will start again on Tuesday. 

 

For information… 

For your information, please find below a useful database of social media/apps 

identified as being commonly used by children and young people currently.  These things 

can change quickly; however, this is currently up to date.  We have also included a link 

on our website to this database.  

 

www.net-aware.org.uk 

 

Sandymoor Dance and Drama Club 

Thank you to those parents who have returned their slips to attend the Dance and 

Drama Club at Sandymoor School starting on Wednesday 10th May. 

 

Sandymoor school is not providing transport this year, so please can you make your own 

arrangements to take your child to the school to attend the club which starts at 

3.50pm. 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers in school.  Please drop these into the school 

office if you receive any with your shop. 

 

Starlight Clothing Collection 

Please return filled bags by Thursday 11th May. 
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SATs Week 

Monday 8th May to Thursday 11th May 

 

Next week our Year Sixes will be sitting their SATs tests.  

The tests will be taking place in the hall so please can I ask 

parents and children to keep noise to a minimum while you 

are on the school grounds. 

 

The children have been working very hard 

towards these tests, so please keep them in 

your thoughts at this important time in 

their learning journey.   

 
 

 

 
 

 

Friday 12th May – Year 6 Only 

The SATs tests finish on Thursday 11th May and on the Friday, the Year 6 class will be 

having a party to celebrate!  This is for Year 6 only.  Therefore, can I ask the parents 

of the children in Year 6 to send in some party food on Friday morning. Crisps, cakes, 

biscuits, sweets etc etc! 

 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


